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Georgia Business Chronicle - "Georgia Looking To
Expand Film Industry Tax Credits"
June 27, 2014 Atlanta

Steve Weizenecker of the Atlanta office was quoted in a Georgia
Business Chronicle article, "Georgia looking to expand film industry tax
credits," about Georgia's film incentive and the potential expansion of the
credit.
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